
Harness Racing Victoria 
4 June 2018  

To request an interview or for futher media enquiries contact: 
HRV Media & Communications Co-Ordinator Michael Howard on mhoward@hrv.org.au, 03 8378 0286  

 
 

 
 

 
HRV Chairman of Stewards on extended leave 
 
Harness Racing Victoria (HRV) advises that Chairman of Stewards Nick Murray has taken an extended period 
of personal leave due to the illness of an immediate family member. 
 
In Mr Murray’s absence, HRV advises Brett Day will be HRV’s Acting Chairman of Stewards and Anthony 
Pearce the Deputy Chairman of Stewards. 
 
To contact the stewards phone Mr Day or GM Integrity Brent Fisher on (03) 8378 0200. 
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